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MTAA WELCOMES RELEASE OF DIGITAL HEALTH BLUEPRINT 
 

The Medical Technology Association of Australia has welcomed the release of the Federal 
Government’s new plan for digital health over the next 10 years. 

The Digital Health Blueprint 2023-2033 and Action Plan outlines a coordinated path to a more 
connected health system, including primary care, mental health, hospitals, preventive health, 
medical research, and aging for the next decade.  

MTAA CEO, Ian Burgess, said digital health has a central role to play in solving Australia’s many 
healthcare challenges. 

“Technologies including telehealth, electronic health records, wearable devices, mobile 
health applications and digital therapeutics are increasingly being embedded in the 
healthcare system,” Mr Burgess said. 

“These provide an opportunity to improve patient outcomes and reduce costs by increasing 
the availability of relevant information, allowing for better diagnosis, treatment, and care. 

“MTAA, and our members, look forward to greater collaboration with government to enhance 
awareness and adoption of digital technologies across the wider health sector, and believe 
establishing funding pathways, similar to those in other countries, will be important to making 
cutting-edge health technologies available to Australians.” 

The Blueprint references a number of MedTech relevant items, like the Federal Government’s 
$950 million investment in digital health, driving greater connection through better utilisation 
of data to support public health planning, and a focus on promoting research and innovation 
with software developers, device manufacturers and creators of digital care models. 

MTAA recently released a report Digital Health: Breaking Barriers to Deliver Better Patient 
Outcomes, click here to download a copy. 
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About MTAA 

The Medical Technology Association of Australia (MTAA) is the national association 
representing companies in the medical technology industry. MTAA aims to ensure the 
benefits of modern, innovative and reliable medical technology are delivered effectively to 
provide better health outcomes to the Australian community. 

MTAA represents manufacturers and suppliers of medical technology used in the diagnosis, 
prevention, treatment and management of disease and disability. The range of medical 
technology is diverse with products ranging from familiar items such as syringes and wound 
dressings, through to high-technology implanted devices such as pacemakers, defibrillators, 
hip and other orthopaedic implants. Products also include hospital and diagnostic imaging 
equipment such as ultrasounds and magnetic resonance imaging machines. 

MTAA members distribute the majority of the non-pharmaceutical products used in the 
diagnosis and treatment of disease and disability in Australia. Our member companies also 
play a vital role in providing healthcare professionals with essential education and training to 
ensure safe and effective use of medical technology. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


